
MICKLEOVER PRIMARY SCHOOL 
                        Vicarage Road, Mickleover, Derby DE3 0EY 

Telephone: (01332) 514052 Fax: (01332) 523860 
                Headteacher    Mrs Lynne Gerver 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We would like to invite you to come into class at 11.30 am, on Thursday 19th April, to share 
your child’s work with them and then have lunch. Unfortunately, due to limitations on space, 
we have only room for 1 adult per child. If you aren’t able to make it, grandparents are also 
welcome.  
 
Please fill in the slip below, indicating whether you would like to and purchase a school 
dinner on the day, then return the slip to school, along with the payment of £3.00, by 
Monday 9th April.  If your child usually has sandwiches, but would like to have a school 
lunch with you on that day, please tick the appropriate box below. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Branch and Owls’ Class 
 
 

 
 
I will be able to come for lunch on Thursday 19th April.  (Please tick the appropriate boxes)             
 
I will bring sandwiches      
 
I would like to book a school lunch and enclose £3.00 
 
I would like to book a school lunch for my child  
 

Please indicate your meal choice (your child will choose on the day) 
 
Slow cooked Pork Goulash   Macaroni cheese 
 
Vegetable Stroganoff    Roast chicken baguette 
 
 
Signed :  _______________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s name: ____________________________________   
 
 
Class:  ________________ 
 


